
  HARBOUR AUTHORITY ASSOCIATION OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

Dick Maughan Memorial Marine Education Scholarship 

Scholarship Opportunity

UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA PROGRAMS 

The Harbour Authority Association of British Columbia (HAABC) will 
award TUITION for up to 2 U of A training course per year. (payment 
will be made directly to the U of A). 

The HAABC offers this scholarship in memory of Dick Maughan, in 
recognition of his contributions to the implementation and success of 
the HAABC. 

The mandate of the HAABC is to establish communication between 
Harbour Authorities, foster a good working relationship and exchange 
information and network. 

Application forms for this scholarship are available in print at HAABC 
member harbour offices and online at the HAABC website 
(www.haa.bc.ca).  Instructions accompany the application form. Only 
complete applications will be reviewed. Applicants will compete with 
others from across the six membership regions of the HAABC. 

The deadline for receipt of applications is June 30th, each year. The 
scholarship award will be adjudicated by the HAABC Executive and 
announced no later than July 31.   



HAABC MEMBERS ONLY 

HARBOUR AUTHORITY ASSOCIATION OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

DICK MAUGHAN MEMORIAL MARINE EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIP 

APPLICATION FORM FOR UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA PROGRAMS 

Write clearly or type your answers. When you have completed the application please return it 
to the attention of the HAABC Board of Directors at PO Box 328 Stn Main, Powell River, BC, 
V8A 5C2.  Email: contact@haa.bc.ca 

Name 
Last  First             Middle 

Mailing Address 
Street or PO Box 

      City    Province Postal Code 

      Telephone     Email 

Harbour Authority ___________________________________________________________ 

Position __________________________________________________________________ 

Write a short essay on why you are seeking further education in the field of harbour 
management. Include your short and long range goals in your essay.  

Applications are limited to one per member. 

If you have any questions, contact Darlene Denholm at contact@haa.bc.ca or 250 339 3970 

Applications due June30th, each year by 5:00 pm . 


